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Document No. 533

November 1968

Dear Member:

The Twenty-Eighth Conference of the Comite
Maritime International will be held in Tokyo March 30
to April 4, 1969.

A limited number of Official Observers may attend
this Conference. If you are seriously interested in
attending, kindly return the attached card no later than
December 2, 1968.

J. Edwin Carey
Secretary

J. Edwin Carey, Esq.
- -Secretary - -
The Maritime Law Association
of the United States
96 Fulton Street
New York, New York 10038
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I hereby request that I be considered in the limited
number of Official Observers.

Name

Firm

Address

Gty

Telephone
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